
Dear Middle School Parents and Students,

On the other side of this paper you will find your summer math work. All work will

be done on www.ixl.com/signin/paterson or on the IXL app (that can be downloaded for

free). The students are all familiar with IXL, as we have been using it all year. They all

have a username and password that they should know. If you forget your login

information please email me. Your summer work was designed with the intention that

you should be going onto IXL at least 3 times a week for the 10 weeks of summer. If

you do this, and do at least one topic each time, you will have no trouble finishing the

work. This is meant to keep your brain working throughout the summer and to help you

remember all that you have learned this year in Math. You need to earn 85-90%

(proficient) in each of the topics. Even if you have some of these topics completed from

the school year, please do them again. We will be keeping track of your work throughout

the summer. If IXL changes any of the numbers over the summer, follow what the

topic is called. Your grade for the summer work will be based on the amount of work

you complete. If you complete all the assigned topics to 85-90%, then you will receive

100/A+. If you do not complete all the assignments to 85-90% your grade will be

lowered accordingly. My email address is below in case you run into any problems. I

will be monitoring your progress throughout the summer. Please don’t leave the work to

the last minute, as it will be very hard to complete it all, and it defeats the purpose of

keeping your brain active all summer. Have a great summer and I look forward to

seeing you in September!

Sincerely,

Mrs. McDermott (kmcdermott@svmsnj.org)
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